
Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriation Act (CRRSAA) – Spring 2022 

Chattahoochee Tech is reopening, for a fourth time, the application for CARES funding for spring 2022. 
Students who apply for CARES assistance, report that they have been financially impacted by the 
pandemic and are approved will be awarded a reimbursement for all out of pocket expenses previously 
paid to the College for tuition and fees.  

• The application will be reopened Monday, February 28 – Friday, March 4.  
• Students must indicate on the application that they have been financially impacted by the 

pandemic.  
• Eligible students will receive reimbursement for all tuition and fees paid out of pocket for 

spring semester. Students whose financial aid package covered full tuition and fees, will 
receive an award of $500.  Students who paid less than $500 out of pocket will receive the 
difference. 

• All students are eligible and we strongly encourage you to apply.* 

 

*Students who have already been awarded assistance for spring 2022, should not re-apply.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://chattahoocheetech.presence.io/form/spring-cares-application

